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 Corsham will be celebrating our Armed Forces with a military parade and Summer 
Street Fair on Saturday 20 June, from 12-4pm, in the High Street. As well as the 
parade, there will be stalls, entertainment, music and more.

 The Town Council’s Annual Town Meeting took place on 16 April, with an excellent 
turnout of local residents, who heard brief presentations on a number of topics linked 
to the Strategic Plan and enjoyed the 2015 Community Awards.

 The Town Council has commissioned new Masterplanning to undertake a Public 
Realm Study of the town centre. This will look at a number of aspects, including how 
people use the town centre; how they move around it and arrive in it; what’s good 
about the town; what’s not so good... There will be a lot of public consultation over 
the next few weeks, with a very long-term plan being put together as a result.

 BBC One’s Poldark has been commissioned for a second series and we anticipate – 
and very much hope – that the cast and crew will be returning to ‘Truro’ in the 
autumn.

 Following the feedback from residents who completed Neighbourhood Plan 
questionnaire, work is now underway on putting together the first draft of the 
document.


